From: Stewart Fletcher

To: Hearings

Cc: Alison Cooper; "Wendy Harris"

Subject: RE: Woodstock Quarries Ltd hearing - Commissioner Minute 3 and Submitters Evidence
Date: Wednesday, 3 May 2023 4:32:19 pm

Good afternoon

As per Commissioner Minute 3, a late submission was received by Council regarding the
Woodstock Quarries resource consent application. The submission was accepted by the
Commissioner and the opportunity was provided by the Commissioner for the Council reporting
Officers to file additional evidence (or reports) in relation to the issues raised by the submission.

Accordingly, | have considered the submission and whether additional evidence or reports
should be provided.

In reviewing the submission it is noted that matters of noise, nuisance and amenity, including on
adjoining andowners, have already been considered as part of the section 42A report.
Stormwater and contamination were also assessed in the report but it was stated that these
were matters more appropriately assessed in a detailed manner by the reporting Officer for
Environment Canterbury.

With regards to the recently received submission, | understand that general comments will be
provided by the Environment Canterbury Reporting Officer with specialist comment where
required. The provision of comment from the Environment Canterbury Reporting Planner
regarding the issues raised in the submission also aligns with the approach taken with the 42A
reports.

On this basis, no further evidence or reports are submitted by the Waimakariri District Council
with regards to those matters raised in the submission of Ms Narbey.

If you have any queries regarding the above please feel free to get in contact.

Kind regards
Stewart Fletcher

FLETCHER CONSULTING & PLANNING

4 Primrose Hill Lane, CHRISTCHURCH 8051

Cell: 021 0234 6903; Email: stewart@fletcherconsulting.co.nz;
Web: www.fletcherconsulting.co.nz


mailto:stewart@fletcherconsulting.co.nz
mailto:Hearings@ecan.govt.nz
mailto:alison.cooper@ecan.govt.nz
mailto:wendy.harris@wmk.govt.nz
mailto:sfplanning@clear.net.nz
https://apc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sfplanning.co.nz%2F&data=05%7C01%7Calison.cooper%40ecan.govt.nz%7Cd2b0860d5df14b1ffc9a08db4b8f5ef6%7C984befeac12e454e91117b8d8da5e7e1%7C0%7C0%7C638186851389090278%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5bNc1lbjt14q%2FTcESncjBt6iUO3xxFFwrkG%2B7KCc6iM%3D&reserved=0

